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Gas in homes is unsafe! 

More than three decades of research and experience has shown that gas in homes is 
unsafe: it creates high levels of health-threatening air pollution and other dangers.  

 
Right now, you has the opportunity to make sure Californiaâ€™s future homes and 
buildings are free of gas pollution. YOU can set standards in the 2022 Title 24 Building 

Code that will lead to all-electric new buildings beginning in 2023.  
 

More than 40 cities have adopted local measures to make sure new buildings are all-
electric in the future. Abroad, other countries have established new electrification 
requirements to get gas out of new buildings, including France which will ban gas 

heating in new homes starting in 2021.  
 

Now it is time for you to step in and take similar action so all Californians are protected.  
 
Please stop digging us deeper into the hole of our dependence on dangerous fossil 

fuels.  
 

A delay will lock us into decades of climate pollution and cost California more than $1 
billion in unnecessary gas infrastructure. Our health and our climate cannot afford this.  
 

Take action with your vote, to reduce climate and air pollution and get gas out of our 
homes and buildings. 


